
TOWN AND COUNTRY PLANNING ACTS NOTIFICATION
OF DECISION

Bath and North East Somerset Council has received an 
application for site below:
Site: The King William Public House 36 Thomas Street Walcot 
Bath Bath And North East Somerset
Description: Change of use from public house to Use Class E 
cafe and restaurant; display of advertisements and 
redecoration of external joinery. (Retrospective)
Application Ref: 21/05175/FUL  Date: 18 May 2023

TOWN AND COUNTRY PLANNING ACTS - NOTIFICATION OF DECISION

Further to our earlier notification regarding the application as described above, we write to advise you that  the
application has been withdrawn.  Details of the application can be found on the Planning Services pages of the
Council’s website by clicking on the link – Public Access

Sender: Bath and North East Somerset Council, Planning Services, Lewis House, Manvers Street, Bath, BA1 1JG
Email: development_management@bathnes.gov.uk  Website: www.bathnes.gov.uk/planningservices

Bath Heritage Watchdog
None Given

http://webadmin/planning/details.html?refval=21/05175/FUL#details_Section


Please note that the withdrawal letters are also viewable on our website and there is a possibility that another
application may be submitted at some future date in respect of the above property, either for a similar or alternative
proposal.  In this event you will be advised in the usual way through our consultation process.

Planning Services - Bath & North East Somerset Council

(CD02)


